
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

1/7/16 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       

President Scott opened the meeting and Cindy passed out the new Dinner/Speaker schedules. They 

will be posted on the web site. 

Kathleen talked about the e-mail that was forwarded to us about adding our club to a site to be able 

to buy Rotary clothing. There will be no cost to the club to have our name added. It was agreed to 

do this. 

Kathleen next read a letter about the binoculars that we agreed to buy for the school. There was a 

stipulation with the coupons and they could only order a few for the discounted price and they will 

need another $332 to get 22 pairs. A motion was made to pay the extra and through further 

discussion the motion was amended to not exceed $382. Motion was passed. 

Bill announced that he will be talking about the Visioning process on January 21st. 

Scott is going to contact Rene Carver to speak next week on the solar panels for the Library and 

how our contribution would help. 

Scott read a Thank You letter from Pat Kriebel for our club’s Foundation giving. 

A reminder was given about the District Conference that is going to be held at the Statler in Ithaca. 

Here is a link to the registration. Conference Registration 

Cindy discussed the upcoming Rotary Leadership Institute which will be at the Owego Treadway 

Inn on March 12th. It will be free to any member that will be attending. Here is the link to sign up. 

RLI registration 

Mark said the budget needs a little more work and it should be ready soon. 

Bill paid a heavy fine ($10) for having his picture in the Free Press and it was above the fold. 

Dinner Schedule 

1/14/16  Jimenez/Kain  

1/21/16 McGuire/McGuire 

1/28/16 D & B Overbaugh 

2/4/16  K & T Overbaugh    

           Speaker Schedule 

1/14/16 Jimenez 

1/21/16 Club Assembly 

1/28/16 Kain 

2/4/16  Club Assembly 
 

http://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/Registrations/PublicFill/EventPublicFill.aspx?evtid=a4420cd4-b579-4542-a9b6-f0e77054cfae
http://rlinea.org/


 

It was reported that Joel Abrams has sold his house and now lives in Ithaca and misses our club 

very much but it is too difficult to drive at night. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:43. 

 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$3 from Peggy for Mary being there, for spilling wine 
in her car and loves it and now volunteering at the 

Gem Shop and loves that, too. 

$1 from Pelly for her hat that the ears pop up. 

$1 from Darlynne for receiving the Tourism Award 
from Ithaca Chamber of Commerce. 

$1 from Kathleen for no more crutches. 

$1 from Tom for not having to cook and getting a new 
car. (2014 Cadillac with a 550 horsepower engine) 

$3 from Mary Guy-Sell for glad to being back, having a 
new barn and father-in-law now has his own vehicle 

which is wheelchair accessible.  



 

$1 from Cindy for surviving one month with her new 
puppy, Cecil. 

  

  

 

 

Thursday, January 28th, Post Holiday dinner 

 

 
 

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


